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other one. Then the playing field is level and everything goes.
And then when they stick their nose in there and they get it
knocked, then they can't complain and say, hey, I w an t t o do
what politicians do but I want to be treated with some kind of
exemption or immunity. Can't be . I w oul d l i ke t o be
immuni...well, actually, I wouldn' t. I was going to say I would
like to be immunized against criticism but iron sharpens iron.
If I didn't receive criticism and opposition, I'd probably grow
stale and then eventually die, but that term eventually covers a
period of about 80 years so I don't want any of you to get any
ideas or get your hopes too high too soon. But, Senator Hall
says, that is not very long ago. I am enjoying this session
today more than any that I have been in since I have been down
in this Legislature. I think the spirit is so cheerful. There
has been such participation. The discussion has taken place on
such a hi gh l evel . Senator Landis's favorite word is the
collegial...

SPEAKER BARRETT: One minute.

SENATOR CHANBERS: ...spirit. I like this. I just kind of feel
brotherhood and sisterhood oozing out of all of t he por es of
everybody. Some t h i ng like that song about Neck, the Knife.
They found a body oozing life. Well, what we are oozing is not
life but kindliness which I think exemplifies what President
Bush called for but quickly disregarded, and that is that kinder
and gentler spirit. Senator...my good friend, Senator Lamb, has
a sign over there that says, SAG. I don' t k n ow what it means
but I am certainly not going to sag. I am asking on this motion
that is before us today that I a m discussing right now to
reconsider the vote that rejected returning this bill, LB 685
(sic), for the purpose of adopting S enator L a n d i s ' s very
reasonable a nd pro . .

.

SPEAKER BARRETT: T i me .

SENATOR CHANBERS:
posit i on .

SPEAKER BARRETT: You have heard the closing on the motion to
reconsider the vote which was taken earlier. Those i n f avor
v ote a y e , op p osed n a y . Have you al l v o t ed?' Record vote has
been requested. Rec ord, p l e a se.

CLERK: (Record vote read. See pages 1757-59 of the Legislative

I think it would be called pro-life
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